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Comments: Hi -

I'm writing in support of Golden Peak improvements.  I have two young boys that have participated in VVSC's

program "Future Stars". Honestly they are not racers and I do not see us participating in VVSC too far into the

future as they are not interested in racing or competing.  I do feel that the expansion project is absolutely

necessary for the continued use by VVSC, VVSA, VR and other racing clubs that use this area. Golden Peak is

quite congested and I feel that the proposal is not over the top or an exploitation of the mountain and its natural

surroundings.  I also feel that the VVSA is a "business" that is relocating families to this valley. I have two

neighbors on my street in EagleVail that moved here because their children are enrolled at VVSA.  As a business

owner, this is good news and I only see the positive effects of this improvement on the TOV and the Vail Valley. I

understand homeowners in East Vail are fighting this project, but as my father used to say... You don't cut off

your nose to spite  your face.   Thanks for your consideration.


